
 

 

 

     

Brunswick Jr. High School       

  Parent Information Meetings 
 

All 5
th

 grade parents are invited to attend one of our BJHS information nights.    
 

Representatives from Brunswick Jr. High School’s administration, counseling office, 

and sixth grade staff invite 5
th
 grade parents to BJHS to learn about what life is like at 

BJHS for a 6
th
 grader.  

 

The meetings will focus on: 

 School structure (house system, teams, teachers, etc.) 

      What we will do to orient your child to a new school, teachers, and peer group 

          What the school has to offer (before, during, & after school) 

 

The goals are to: 

Provide a comfortable environment for parents to ask questions 

Introduce you to some of our staff and current 6
th
 graders 

Provide an opportunity for parents to tour our school 

 

 

The meetings will be held in the BJHS Band Room. 
 

6:30-7:30 pm 
 

May 20 and May 22, 2014 
 

Please feel free to attend the session that best fits your schedule. 
 

These meetings are designed to inform parents.   

We orient the children to BJHS on Step-Up Day (June 2, 2014). 

 

Curriculum overviews will be shared by the team of teachers in the fall. 

 

If you can’t attend one of our meetings, the information night handouts will be 

available after May 20th on the BJHS website.  www.brunswick.k12.me.us/bjh  

http://www.brunswick.k12.me.us/bjh

